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Capacity Building for Girls through Increased Use 
of Technology

WCPCA 
supported 

Kathleen’s request for 
whiteboards for her 

Let Girls Learn 
project.

The EUG Parade will hit the streets 
on Sunday, July 30th beginning at

10:30am at Monroe Park. Contact me 
if you are interested in organizing 

WCPCA’s participation in it.

WCPCA Summer Potluck Picnic
We	look	forward	to	seeing	you	at	our	annual	summer	picnic.	This	year	it	
will	be	hosted	by	Don	Nordin	(India	67-69)	in	his	beautiful	1-acre	garden	
in	Cottage	Grove.	This	event	will	take	place	on	Sunday,	August	13,	
2-6pm.	His	address	is	346	Elk	Drive,	Cottage	Grove.	Detailed	directions	
are	available	at	the	WCPCA’s	website.	

Please	bring	a	potluck	dish	to	share	of	an	appetizer,	salad	or	dessert.	If	
you	have	one,	please	bring	a	folding	chair	as	well.	Cups,	plates	and	
utensils	will	be	provided.

If	anyone	wants	to	make	a	day	of	it,	you	can	catch	the	#98	bus	at	8:30am	
in	Eugene	and	the	return	bus	at	6:00pm	in	Cottage	Grove.	There	are	
biking,	swimming,	hiking	and	river	opportunities	in	the	area	for	the	
morning.	Also,	carpooling	would	be	a	good	option. 

If	you	have	any	questions	about	this	event,	please	call	Juliet	Bender	at	
936-520-3923	or	email	her	at	julietbender@aol.com.
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Send me funny stories from your service for upcoming newsletters (they can be anonymous).

WRITTEN BY CONTACT INFO

Julia Harvey

WCPCA President

TONGA 90-93

juliaannamarieharvey@gmail.com
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Off 2017 at the 
U of O
6-1-17

DID YOU KNOW?
WCPCA has donated over $12,000 

since 2012 to support Oregon volunteer 
projects overseas. Our funding comes 
from membership dues, fundraising 
activities, donations, and distributions 
from the Beryl Brinkman Memorial Fund.

July RPCV Pub Night
July 27 6-8 pm
Hop Valley Brewing 

990 W 1st Ave, Eugene

GUESS WHO?

GUESS WHERE?

WCPCA AT PK PARK


